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Division of English Language Learning (DELL)  
DELL Newsletter: 20160712 
July 12, 2016 

Dear Program Directors: 

Dell Special Announcement - Correction 
 

BILINGUAL PROGRAM DIRECTORS CONFERENCE HAS BEEN RESCHEDULED 
 

SAVE THE DATE!!!!!! 
 

September 15-16 
DoubleTree by Hilton Chicago - Oak Brook 

1909 Spring Rd, Oak Brook, IL 60523 
 

PLEASE STAY TUNED FOR FURTHER INFORMATION!!!!!! 


